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September 21,2022

MEMORANDUM

FOR

THRU

ATTENTION

FROM

The Regional Executive Director
DENR, MIMAROPA Region
1515 L&S Building, Roxas Blvd., Ermita, Manila

Assistant Regional Director for Management Services

The Planning and Management Division

The Provincial Environment and 
Natural Resources Officer

SUBJECT SUBMISSION OF REQUEST AND JUSTIFICATION
FOR THE HIRING OF CONTRACT OF SERVICE 
OF MR. WILSON A. ALCANTARA, JR. COVERING 
THE PERIOD OF AUGUST TO OCTOBER 2022 OF 
CENRO CORON, PALAWAN

Forwarded is the memorandum received on September 1,2022 from OIC-CENRO 
Rodney G. Verian pertaining to the request for the hiring of contract of service of MR. 
WILSON A. ALCANTARA, JR. as Enumerator for Rapid Land Tenure Appraisal (RLTA) 
Activity of CENRO Coron, Palawan.

Please be informed that his functions are not being performed by other sections/ 
units of CENRO Coron and no regular personnel is performing the required tasks. Thus 
the services of Mr. Alcantara is vital and necessary to augment the manpower compliment 
of RLTA Activity under Regulation and Permitting Section (RPS) CENRO Coron and 
sustain effective management, implementation and completion of assigned tasks as 
reflected in the RLTA 2022 Work and Financial Plan.

For her information, record and reference.

"For the PENRO’

DENR-PALAWAN
PENRO-RECORDS
RELEASED

By.
Datii 6 OCT 2022 .CN

FRANI^IN G. HERN/SNDEZ
Cmef Administrative Officer 

Management Services Division 
Officer-In-Charge
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